weintraub tobin

WEINTRAUB TOBIN GUEST/VISITOR POLICY

Weintraub Tobin remains committed to the health and safety of our employees, clients, visitors and
community, and we are continuing to do our part to reduce the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus).
To create a comfortable environment, and ensure the health and safety of our employees and visitors,
we continue to require all employees to wear masks at the office and that they not report to work if
experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms or have had any known COVID-19 exposure.

We ask that all visitors also comply with these health and safety protocols. Consistent with CDC
guidelines and local public health agency requirements, all guests of the Firm must wear a mask
while in our office regardless of vaccination status and, by aftending an in-person meeting in our
office, you are confirming that you do not then have any COVID-19 symptoms and have not had
any known COVID-19 exposure. Should that change prior to the scheduled meeting, please promptly
advise us so your meeting can be rescheduled or we may assist you remotely.

This policy is subject to change with additional recommendations by the CDC and state and local
public health agencies. If updates are made, we will provide them to you prior to or upon arrival for
your scheduled in-person meeting.

Our top priority is to protect our employees and visitors while continuing to provide exceptional

service to our clients. We appreciate your cooperation and compliance with the essential protocols
outlined above. Please reach out to your primary Firm contact if you have any questions or concerns.
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